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Interpretation	on	Independent	Professional	Judgment

On	May	1,	2017,	the	Site	Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board	(Board)	
approved	"Statement	of	Interpretation	2017-01:	Independent	Professional	
Judgment."	The	document	is	intended	to	clarify	provisions	in	the	relevant	statutes	
and	regulations	regarding	the	conduct	of	Licensed	Site	Remediation	Professionals	
with	respect	to	applying	Independent	Professional	Judgment.

The	document	is	available	on	the	Board	Website	at
www.nj.gov/lsrpboard/board/ind_prof_judge_statement_int.pdf.

Questions	or	comments	about	the	Board's	"Statement	of	Interpretation	on	
Independent	Professional	Judgment"	may	be	directed	to
SRPLBoardContact@dep.nj.gov.
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